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                Notice to Suppliers 
 

   Sale of Energy Business – Changes to SAP Plant Code 1300 

Originator: Iain Foster 
Job Title: Manager – Mergers & Acquisitions 
Business Unit: Mergers & Acquisitions 
 

NTS №: 362 
Issue: 2 
Date: 8th August 2014 
 

 
For the attention of the Managing Director. 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
All suppliers to the Rolls-Royce Energy business. 
 
 
Introduction: 
 
Further to our communication on 30

th
 July we have now completed the internal transfer of schedule 

agreements and purchase orders into our company code for Industrial Turbine Company (UK) Limited. 
 
 

Action Required: 
 
What does this transfer to Industrial Turbine Company (UK) Limited mean for your company? 
 

 In line with the change of company name you will now receive your purchase order and 

schedule agreement requests from ‘Industrial Turbine Company (UK) Limited’ rather than 

from Rolls-Royce Power Engineering plc (RRPE). Some of you may have received copies 

during last weekend due to an issue with our upload, therefore on this occasion please 

disregard any copies received from 2
nd

 – 3
rd

 August. 

 Your invoices are now settled by ‘Industrial Turbine Company (UK) Limited’ rather than by 

RRPE. 

 Existing purchase order and schedule agreements with RRPE have been mapped to new 

agreements for ‘Industrial Turbine Company (UK) Limited’. You will receive an overview in 

regards of the alignment of your new numbers and correlation to old agreements 

 

 Industrial Turbine Company (UK) Ltd new organisational mapping for plants will be: 

 
 
 

Energy 
Plant № 

Industrial Turbines 
(UK) Ltd. Plant № 

1301 NC01 

1302 NC02 

1303 NC03 

1313 NC13 

13LA NCLA 
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For schedule agreements 

 

 It is expected that MRP will run during this weekend (9
th
 – 10

th
 August) and delivery schedules will 

be received on Monday 11
th
 August. 

 

 Please ensure all shipping labels and associated paperwork continue to conform to SABRe 
requirements and are changed and updated with the new schedule agreement numbers 
(communicated to you directly) and above plant structure. Please liaise with your MRP Controller 
should you have any issues relating to the change. 

 
 

If you have any further queries relating to this matter, please contact your normal Rolls-Royce MRPC and/or 
Buyer contact.  

 
 
 

NTS Category:      Authorised by: 
 
General Information / Communication   Warren Taylor 

Aerospace Supply Chain Purchasing Executive 


